
Mission Statement:  The mission of Dorchester School District Four is to develop life - long learners who will have a positive impact 
on our global world. 

 

 

Thursday, April 19th @ 6:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

South Carolina State Testing Dates 

 

 

 

Registration for Prekindergarten 

March 14—May 27, 2022 Monday — Friday 

Time 8:00 A.M. — 2:00 P.M. 

(Your child must be 4 on or before September 1st) 

MUST HAVE THESE ITEMS IN ORDER TO 

REGISTER: 

 Child’s STATE Birth Certificate 

 Child’s Up-to-Date Immunization Record 

 Child’s Social Security Card 

 Proof of Residence (Lease or Utility Bill with 

Current Address) 

 Your Driver’s License or Identification Card (with 

Current Address that Matches Proof of Residence) 

 Verification of Income (Your Pay Stub or 

Student’s Medicaid Card) 

 Legal Documents Concerning Custody or 

Guardianship (If applicable) 

 

 

  

 

The Dolphin Times 
“Helping Everyone Succeed”  

 

Harleyville Elementary School  April 6, 2022   843-462-7671 

 

 

March’s 

 Character Kids and Teacher 

 

The teacher and students listed below were chosen by their 

peers and/or colleagues for displaying March’s character 

trait:  Cooperation. 

Staff Member-Nurse Darlene Horne 

Mrs. Washington-I’Yonna Keitt 

Ms. Greenway-Khyiah Branch 

Mrs. Poole- Vincent Papalcure   

Mrs. Shaw- A’Niyah Simmons 

Mrs. Hartzog- Timothy Shorter 

 Mrs. Mitchum-Cole Risher 

Mrs. Calvin – Zayden Gilliam 

Mrs. Mott- Tre’sean Mays 

Ms. Howard- Hunter Marchant 

 Mrs. Stout- Jayceon Haynes 

Mrs. Chapiesky-Martin Lopez 

 Ms. Sullivan- Emily Nicholas 

 
PBIS  

 

HES is continuing to participate in Positive Behavior 

Interventions and Support (PBIS).  This process helps create a 

safer and more effective school by teaching and supporting 

positive behavior.  Each month we will celebrate students 

without office discipline referrals.  Last month, our Dolphins 

without referrals participated in the Color Run.  We want our 

Dolphins to continue to be respectful, be responsible and be 

safe! 

 

 Has your Phone Number Changed? 

Please remember to contact the front office if there are important changes to your child’s information such as phone 

number, address, custody updates, emergency contacts, etc.   


